

School Telephone. 0208 459 5654 Nursery Telephone. 0208 451 1738

Fax. 0208 459 6245

Email. admin@leopold.brent.sch,uk

www.leopold.brent.sch.uk

Dear Parent / Carer of Nursery and Reception,

We hope that you have all had a restful break, and we are excited to welcome our pupils to the start of Summer Term 2021!

Attendance and Punctuality

Attendance and punctuality is still a concern for some children in EYFS. School begins at 9.00am and ends at 3.00pm. Please ensure you drop and pick up your child promptly.

PE

PE is on Monday for Nursery and Thursday for Reception. Please be reminded that children should wear appropriate footwear on this day.

Reading Books

Children need to be reading every night at home and are reminded to bring their books to change every week or when they have completed their reading books.

Please listen to your child reading out loud and ask questions about what they have read to support the development of their comprehension skills.

Many reading books have not been returned to school since the period of remote learning. Please ensure all reading books are returned to the class by the 23rd April. If a reading book is lost or damaged, £5.00 will need to be paid to the school to replace it.

Homework

Homework will continue to be issued every Friday. It should be completed to a high standard and submitted by the following Wednesday at the latest.

Hand Hygiene

The children have done very well at maintaining good hand hygiene in EYFS. The link below provides resources to support you further.

https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/kids/life-skills/self-care/going-to-the-toilet/hand-washing/

Warm Weather

Now that the weather is improving, please ensure your child brings in a labelled water bottle and that their jumpers are also labelled clearly. Please also remind children of the importance of caring for their own belongings and placing jumpers etc. on their pegs upon removal.

Key dates:

Interim Reports: 23rd April

Parent Telephone Consultation Meetings: 26th and 27th April 2021

During these unprecedented times, we greatly appreciate your support in ensuring that your child can make the expected outcomes.

We look forward to a fun, productive and successful term.

Kind Regards

Ms Meighan, Ms McKay, Mr Thomas, Ms Medrano and Ms Fernandez





